
 

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

March 26, 2024 
Club Officers 

President 
Henry House 

President-Elect 
TBD 

Vice President 
TBD 

Secretary 
Bob Bennett 

Treasurer 
Micki Levine 

Past President 
Bob Bennett 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 

Glenn White 
International Service 

TBD 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
TBD 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“Individual 
commitment to a 
group effort – that is 
what makes a team 
work, a company 
work, a society work, 
a civilization work.” 

--Vince Lombardi 

Guests 
Caitlyn Van Horn (speaker) 
Arlene Hunter (speaker) 
Nicole Dickerson 

Member Birthdays 
J.C. Cole (honorary 
member) 

Member Anniversaries 
None 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule  
03/26  Connie & Assembly 

04/02  Frank Jaklic 
04/09  Micki Levine 
04/16  Bron Prokuski 
04/23  Sandy Stevenson 
04/30  Kimberly Westbrook 

05/07  Winfield Boyer 
05/14  Bob Bennett 
05/21  Tanya Turner (TOY) 
05/28  Jack Boone 

06/04  Glenn White 
06/11  Mike Cantin 
06/18  Assembly 
06/25  Installation Banquet 
 

Attendance 
Members Present            15 
Attendance % 71 

 
 
 

  

Opening Activities 
Henry opened the meeting at 8:02 am.  Members 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance, sang This Land is Your 
Land, then Henry gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
*  Remember Hunger Heroes.  Drop off at The Hub.    
*  The next Students of the Month will occur on 4/16. 

Program 
Connie introduced Caitlyn Van Horn and Arlene Hunter, 
who started Pirates Plunder on 2/3 situated on Church 
St.  It is a clothes thrift store that sells items and helps 
those who are referred by Social Services with a 
voucher.  They do consignment, but that option is on 
hold since they have so many items.  Donations are 
greatly appreciated, and they will consider items 
beyond clothes if they believe it could help others.  
Their store is a 501c3 charity which is open Tues.-Fri. 10 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. & from 9:00 – 2:00 on Saturday. 

Assembly 
1. Brenda gave an update on the Interact Club ‘Walking 
for Water’ event.  They are $1,200 short of goal.   
2. Bron & Sandy spoke about the VITA program.  By the 
end, they expect to have served 260-270 clients with 
their taxes.  3. Scholarship applications are due by 4/1.  
Due to limited submissions, the deadline may be 
extended.  4. Sandy spoke about the golf tournament 
sponsorships which benefits the Club Foundation & the 
scholarship funds.  5.  Kimberly provided an update on 
the Cub Scout ‘bridging’ event last week.  6.  The latest 
District grant application will be sent this week.  7.  
Seeds for Success is seeking funds for a bldg. mural.  8. 
We received a request for us to raise funds for 
fireworks.  A decision will need to be made on this. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks:  Henry, Connie, Frank, Jack, Brenda 
*  50/50 Raffle: Bill won & donated it to Interact well 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 9:10 am.    

Respectfully submitted by Henry 


